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Council member Olson,

I am in receipt of your letter dated July 5, 2018 regarding La Crosse County Financial
Contribution to La Crosse Center Expansion Project.

Yes, we are waiting for the City to finalize the plan and confirm that the project will move
forward before proceeding with our resolution. It is a matter that, if needed, will go to the
Executive Committee before the full Board but as of today, has not yet been drafted.

If you have any other questions feel free to contact me again.
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